Federal Emergency Management Agency
Region 1
J.W. McCormack Post Office and Courthouse Building
Boston, Massachusetts 02109

August 29, 1995

Mr. Dennis M. Crutchfield, Director
Division of Reactor Program Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Crutchfield:

Enclosed is a copy of the final report for the July 13, 1995, Medical Services drill (MS-1) which
was conducted at the Good Samaritan Medical Center in Brockton, Massachusetts. This drill
was completed as part of the evaluation requirement associated with the overall off-site
emergency response activities for the Common-=alth of Massachusetts Radiological Emergency
Response Plans for the Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station.

No deficiencies were identified during this drill. However, there were 2 Areas Recommended
For Improvement (ARFI) identified.

Should you have any questions concerning this report, please contact Daniel McElhinney of my
staff at 617-223-9567.

Regional Director
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